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Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback

From: Graham Fordice  
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 4:12 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback 

My name is Graham Fordice. I have lived in Ann Arbor for 7 years, am currently living in ward 2, and will be 
moving to ward 4 in the next few weeks. 

I am messaging to say that I am broadly in favor of housing reform and supporting gentle density, both 
goals of the comprehensive plan, especially in the pursuit of sustainability and affordability.   
That said, the points brought up by the “Ann Arbor Neighborhood Network” do give me some concern. 

It is difficult for me to determine if the concerns A2N2 brings up are genuine or if they are NIMBYS who 
just don’t want change. Are there any ways for me to learn more about this plan in relation to their claims 
against it or ways for me to express my support of parts of the plan? 

Thank you  
Graham Fordice 


